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Harvest Festival
Don’t forget to come along this Sunday for 
our joint Harvest service at Christ Church 
in Tilstock, the service begins at 11:00am. 

MacMillan Coffee Morning
Thank you to everyone who came along 
last Friday to support our MacMillan 
Coffee Morning it was brilliant to see so 
many people here. Altogether we raised 
£100, that is amazing everyone, well 
done!

Dog Fouling
Unfortunately some dogs have fouled on 
our field please can we reiterate that no 
dogs should on our field, if this continues 
the gates will be locked.

Homework
We have been asked by some parents 
about homework and when it will be sent 
home. We are currently reviewing the 
homework we offer for the pupils to 
complete at home as we would like to 
make sure all homework is meaningful. 
Rest assured though, homework will start 
again before the half term holiday. 
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Upcoming Events

October
Tuesday 16th October – Our first Holy Communion Service, 2:00pm at Christ •	
Church Tilstock

Wednesday 17th October – Parents Consultation Afternoon 1:30pm – 6:30pm•	

Tuesday 23rd October – Darwin Class 								       •	
visit to Holly Farm (Letter to follow)

November
Monday 12th November – Flu vaccinations for Children in Reception through to •	
Year 5

December
Saturday 1st December – Church Christmas						       •	
Fayre at Tilstock Village Hall

Tuesday 4th December – School Pantomime							      •	
visit (there will be no Nursery on this day) 

Friday 7th December – School Christmas 								       •	
Fayre from 2pm

Monday 10th December – School Choir 								       •	
singing at Bradbury Care Centre 

Thursday 13th December – School 									        •	
Christmas Production

Thursday 20th December – School 								       •	
Christmas Party and Disco

Friday 21st December – Last day of the 								       •	
Autumn term and Christingle Service at 								      
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Mr. Spicer’s Friday Challenge
Thank you to everyone who gave me facts about the 1980’s last week!

As we are currently looking at 
aspirations in our worship this half term, could I ask children to discuss their 
parents aspirations and ambitions when they were younger. For example Miss 
Hamilton wanted to be a plumber like her dad.


